Monterey Institute of International Studies

March 28, 1998

Ms. Stephanie Sherrill 1484 Branston Street St. Paul, MN 55108

Dear Ms. Sherrill:

Congratulations! I am very pleased to inform you that you have been awarded a Monterey Institute Merit Scholarship.

As there were many highly qualified scholarship applicants, you can feel very proud indeed of your selection by our Scholarship Committee. The award of \$9,100 will be applied to your 1998-99 tuition, which is \$18,200. Based on satisfactory academic achievement, your scholarship will be renewed at a value of half-tuition for the 1999-00 academic year.

Your international background matches the ideal profile of a Monterey Institute student. I believe you will be challenged by our intensely participatory programs of study and that you will be a valuable addition to our international community. As you may know, students from over fifty countries attend the Institute, and almost all of the American students have lived abroad. With your previous experiences, I think you will feel very much at home here.

Please inform Mr. Michael Benson, Director of Student Financial Aid, in writing by May 15, 1998, whether you wish to accept this award. If we do not receive your written acceptance by that date, we reserve the right to transfer your award to another student. If you have not already submitted your tuition deposit, we would ask that you do so by May 15.

Best wishes for your continued academic and personal success. I very much look forward to welcoming you to the Monterey Institute.

Sincerely,

Steven J. Baker

geven bakel

Provost

Note: Scholarships for master's degrees are awarded for two consecutive academic years, up to a maximum of four semesters (limited to the number of semesters required for the degree program), based on a full academic load each semester. Scholarships apply in the summer only if the degree program requires summer attendance. Scholarships do not apply to the Summer Intensive Language Program.



THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

November 30, 2004

Ms. Stephanie Acosta-Mikulasek American Embassy Santiago

Dear Stephanie:

I enjoyed my trip to Santiago last week. Thank you for your hard work to help make the visit such a success.

~3e

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush

Office of the Administrator

800 Independence Ave., S.W. Washington, D.C. 20591

Federal Aviation Administration

of Transportation

May 3, 2005

Ms. Stephanie Acosta-Mikulasek Economic Officer American Embassy Av. Andrés Bello 2800 Las Condes Santiago, Chile

Dear Ms. Acosta-Mikulasek:

On behalf of the Federal Aviation Administration, thank you for your assistance during our recent visit to Chile. Your efforts and support truly helped to make this a very productive visit. I would particularly like to thank you for your role in making the Sunday evening reception at Ambassador Kelly's residence such a success.

Again, thank you for your outstanding support. If I can be of any assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Marion C. Blakey

Administrator

House Communications Assay

Certificate of Appreciation Stephanie Acosta-Mikulasek Presented To

On 19-22 November, 2004

The members of the White House Communications Agency wish to express our sincere appreciation for the outstanding manner in which you provided critical support to the President of the United States during his visit to Santiago, Chile. Your efforts, coupled with your superb attitude and impeccable professionalism, enabled us to provide critical communications for the President, the White House Staff and the United States Secret Service.







Certificate of Appreciation

Presented to

Stephanie Acosta-Mikulasek

In recognition of your contribution to promoting democracy as an official observer in the El Salvalor municipal and legislative elections, January 18, 2009

San Salvador, January 2009

Robert Blau Chargé d'Affaires, a.i.